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August 29, 1997

Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Wainutport, Pennsylvania 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of August 12,
1997, and to confirm that you did hear the programming of
WMIII-Radio AM 1260 on the night of Monday, August 11,
1997.

Our transmitter power is 5,000 watts, but is actually down a
little right now because we are in the process of changing to
10,000 watts in the near future.

We're pleased that you are able to tune us in, and hope you
will continue to listen from time to time.

Sincerely,
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Steven J. Kurdz el
President, WMIH-Radio
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